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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 29, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR: TRUDY FRY 

BARRY ROTH~ FROM: 

In followup to our recent conversation, Bob Visser and 
I believe that the PFC should pay the postage for any 
endorsement letters which are sent by the President for 
Republican candidates at the Federal, State and local 
levels. 

Discussed with Bob Linder on 11/14 and this 
has been decided not to do. 

Telegrams were paid by PFC not stamps on 
endorsement letters . 
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